
A weekly newsletter with news and information 
for SUNY Niagara Students.   
It can also be found on the web 
https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/studentlife/weeklywolf/  
 

For Week of September 15, 2025 
 
Fall 2025 - Drop/Delete Course Deadline: 
The deadline to drop/delete Fall 2025 courses is Tuesday, September 23.  Courses dropped on or before this date will not appear 
on your transcript/schedule.  However, please be aware that you may incur financial liabilities.  Click here for more details. 
 
To drop a class yourself by logging into Banner Web: 

• Click on “Registration” 

• Click on “Register for Classes” and select the term 

• On the Registration menu, click on “Register for Classes” and select the term 

• Click on “Panels” in the bottom left corner. 

• A list of registered courses will appear in the Summary section.  To drop a course, choose “Web Drop” or “Web drop during 
Penalty Period” from the drop-down next to the course you want to drop. 

• Click “Submit Changes” 
To request a course be dropped by the Records Office: 

• Log into Banner Web, click on Registration, Drop/Withdraw from Course or College (All Classes), or 

• Contact the Records Office via TWolves email at records@niagaracc.suny.edu. 
 
If you choose to drop a course after the deadline listed above, the course will remain on your transcript and a "W" grade will be 
assigned. 
If you have questions about dropping a course, please contact the Student Success Center at 716-614-6290 or 
email studentsuccess@niagaracc.suny.edu. 
Modular courses differ in deadlines.  Please go to the Student Calendar and scroll down to click the link for ‘Fall 2025 Modular Course 
Dates’.   

 
Need to Order an Official Transcript?   
Place your order online through Banner Web: 
•   Click on Student Records 
•   Click on Academic Transcript - Order Official 
 
You can also go to the Records Office webpage and click on the “Order Official Transcripts” button.  
The fee is $10 plus tax for each official transcript ordered.  
Please note: Unofficial transcripts are free of charge and may be obtained by logging into Banner Web; click on the Student Records 
tab; choose Academic Transcripts – View Unofficial.  Questions? Email records@niagaracc.suny.edu, call (716) 614-6250, or stop by 
the Records Office (A-161) for assistance. 

 
Use Myhub for FREE Enrollment Verifications 
Myhub is a free and secure online application provided by the National Student Clearinghouse.  Myhub provides you with access to 
your verified education record from SUNY Niagara and all other colleges and universities that participate in Myhub where you also have 
an academic record.   
 
Myhub offers many convenient self-service features, such as: 
• Download and print enrollment, advanced registration, and “good student discount” certificates • Order transcripts • Add digital 
credentials hosted on Credly to your Myhub learner record 
 
Through Myhub, you have lifetime access to your complete academic record of enrollment and degrees earned from participating 
institutions. You’ll also benefit from immediate access to new capabilities and resources, which will serve you throughout your 
professional life, as they are added to Myhub. Visit https://www.myhub.org today to create your account or log into Banner Web, click 
on Student Records, and choose “Enrollment Verification – National Student Clearinghouse”. 
Records Office 
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Public Safety:  
As a service-oriented group, the SUNY Niagara Public Safety Department is responsible for assisting in first aid, personal safety, CPR, 
AED, fire and traffic safety, crime prevention, emergency notification, lectures on various topics, and documenting incidents that occur 
on campus.  SUNY Niagara Public Safety Department officers have the authority to ask persons for identification and to determine 
whether individuals have lawful business on campus. Officers may detain persons suspected of unlawful activity. They also have the 
authority to issue parking tickets, which are payable to the Town of Cambria.  Please be sure you are parked in an area that is 
designated for students. The responsibility of locating a legal parking space rests with the vehicle operator.  Parking tickets will be 
issued for those who are not in compliance with the parking rules and regulations set forth.  The fact that a person parks or observes 
others parking in violation of any parking regulations without being cited does not mean that the regulation is not in effect.  Signs are 
posted in each lot.  Click on PUBLIC SAFETY above for more information on how they can assist you.  

CAREER AND TRANSFER SERVICES week of September 15: 
September 15, 2025 
Niagara University 10:30am-1:00pm in the Learning Commons 
Medical Health Associates of WNY- 10:00am -2:00pm in the Learning Commons 
 
September 16, 2025 
ECMC- 10:00pm-2:00pm in C-Building *Nursing wing 
University at Buffalo - 10:00am-2:00pm in the Learning Commons 
Niagara Falls Boys and Girls Club - 10:00am-2:00pm in the Learning Commons 
 

September 17, 2025 
City Year Buffalo- 10:00am -2:00pm in the Learning Commons  
 
September 18, 2025 
SUNY NIAGARA/NOCA TRANSFER FAIR - 9:00am-11:30am 1st Floor Main Gym (H-110) 
Kate Murphy, Career & Transfer Services Program Administrator 
Student Success Center,  kmurphy@niagaracc.suny.edu  

 
Take SUNY Branding Survey to win a $100 gift card! 
The State University of New York (SUNY) is conducting a comprehensive research on their branding and marketing, and would like you 
to share your perceptions on SUNY. 
 
During the week of September 22nd, randomly selected members of SUNY Niagara students will receive an email inviting them to take 
a 10 -12 minute survey.  The invitation will come from SimpsonScarborough, who is partnering with SUNY for this project.  
If you are randomly selected, you will also receive a pre-notification email including a few more details from me 
(ayanagi@niagaracc.suny.edu) next week.  
 
You will have the chance to enter a drawing for a $100 gift card (five winners) upon successful completion of the survey! 
Thank you in advance for participating in the survey and helping shape the future vision of SUNY. 
Akie Yanagi, PhD, Director of Planning, Research & Institutional Assessment 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reception for Artists on September 16 in the 

Dolce Valvo Art Center from 1 to 3 pm 

https://sunyniagara.edu/security/
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Health & Wellness News:  

Suicide Prevention Awareness Event hosted by Health & Wellness Center 
September 15 at 11:00 a.m. - 1:00 PM in the Learning Commons 
 
Join the Health & Wellness Center for an important Suicide Prevention and Awareness event.  Stop 
by the table in the Learning Commons to learn about resources, raise awareness, and show your 
support for mental health. There will also be a banner for you to sign, symbolizing our collective 
commitment to preventing suicide and supporting each other.  
Together, we can make a difference.  Come show your support and get informed! 
 

         
 
 

                                
 
 
 
 

When you have questions, go to the SUNY Niagara web and ASK TRIPP! 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Alliance Niagara Federal Credit Union:  
We, the staff of Alliance Niagara Federal Credit Union welcome you all to join.   
The benefits of membership are plenty!   We are located on campus Room G-146!    
Need to cash a check – if you have an account – no worries!  
Need an ATM – even if you don’t have an account – no worries!  
Need to get change for a $20 – no worries!  
Need to see your account on line – no worries!  
Need to get a check to pay a bill – no worries!  
Just need someone to explain banking to you – no worries! Join the credit union today for all your banking needs.   
Nancy E Sweeney, Business Manager, Alliance Niagara FCU 
 

Lewis Library Offers New Collection of Popular Magazines through Overdrive 
The Lewis Library is happy to announce its latest addition to our digital collection.  Overdrive Magazines makes available over four 
thousand popular magazines for your reading pleasure.  The magazine titles are full-color images with up to three years of back issues 
and have unlimited simultaneous use.  
You can access all our the library’s magazine and ebook content from Overdrive online in our Libby by Overdrive collection or use the 
Libby app on your mobile device or tablet to add SUNY Niagara library (part of the Northern New York Library Network) using your 
college email and password to borrow items.  If you need more help accessing these ebooks and magazines, please check out 
our Overdrive/Libby Libguide or contact the library.  
Andrew Aquino  
 

 
Dining Commons: Specials for the week of September 15 
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